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REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF:

Engineering Division February 25, 2003
Environmental Engineering Branch

Mr. Richard Robinson

ATSDR Region 10

1200 Sixth Avenue, Suite 1930 (ATS-197)
Seattle, WA 98101-3708

Dear Mr. Robinson:

Enclosed for your files is a CD-ROM copy of the following: Draft
Final Summary Report, Phase III Remedial Investigation, Northeast
Cape, St. Lawrence Island, Alaska, dated December 2002. I am also
enclosing color hard copies of all Figures from the report. This
report contains the results of additional fish tissue sampling that
was conducted at the site during the summer of 2001, based in part
on recommendations made by your agency in a Health Consultation -
Review of Fish Samples (Screening Data) from the Sugitughneqg River,
dated November 2000.

If you have any questions regarding this document, please feel
free to contact me via email at Lisa.K.Geist@poa(O2.usace.army.mil,
or by phone at (907) 753-5742. You may also contact the Project
Manager, Carey Cossaboom by phone at (907) 753-2689, or via email
at Carey.C.Cossaboom@poal2.usace.army.mil.

Sincerely,

oD { ot

Lisa K. Geist
Environmental Scientist
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